
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379        Fax:  444 71550        email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                   16th February, 2015                          Term 1 Week 4 

 

    

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear parents, 
 
On Friday we had a visit from the Nowra Police asking us to remind all 
students about ‘Stranger Danger’ as there has been a couple of reports 
regarding strangers around schools in the Shoalhaven area.  The school 
will be informing all students about ‘Stranger Danger’ and we hope that 
this message can be repeated at home. 
 
WORKBOOKS 
We would appreciate payment for the following text books by the end of 
Week 6- Friday 6th March.  You may commence payments if this 
helps. 
 
Kinder and   $16  Homework 
Year 1/2   $13  Handwriting 
    $17  Maths 
    $46  Total                                                      
 
Year 3/4/5/6  $17  Maths 
    $10  Spelling 
    $27  Total 
 
SCHOOL FEES 
The school fees this year will be $25 per student.  If you have 2 children 
then the second child will cost $20 and the third child $15.  School fees 
provide for the extras we are able to offer.  
 
YOUNG LEADERS DAY—Year 6 
A permission note will be sent home this week regarding the Young   
Leaders Day.  This event will take place on the 23rd March, 2015 in    
Sydney. 
 
CANTEEN 
The meal deal for this week will be a Chicken burger (chicken, lettuce & 
mayo), Popper and Popcorn.  Muffins will be available for 50 cents.  
Please leave your lunch orders with Mrs Miller in the office.  
 
SCHOOL BANKING 
School Banking will continue this year.  Please bring your child’s banking 
in on a Monday and will be returned to your child when it has been 
banked.   If you would like your child to participate in school banking  then 
please ask Mrs Miller for a banking form or if your child has a dollarmite 
account then please bring in their bank book.  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

FEBRUARY 

24  Small Schools  

 Swimming carnival 

26 District Swimming  

 carnival 

 

 

Art by:  Curtis McKay 



 

 

 

SPORT 
 
SMALL SCHOOL’S SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
All students who can confidently swim 50 meters in Years 3-6 and those turning 8 this year will be invited 
to attend this carnival on Tuesday 24th February.  Permission notes will be handed to those students this 
week.  The district carnival will be held two days later on the 26th February 2015. 
 

HELP NEEDED 
I would like to help with the selling of raffle tickets at the Greenwell Point Hotel. Please include me on the 
roster. Fathers are most welcome to help. 
 
Your name________________________________________________ 
 
Dates I’m available Friday 20th Feb, 27th Feb 2015.  Please circle dates. 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

SHOALHAVEN UNITED FOOTBALL CLUB 
Registrations will be held at Lyrebird Park on Saturday 21st February 10am to 6pm. 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 
MEAL DEAL-Wednesday 18th February 

 
I give permission for ……………………………………………………….   to receive a meal deal consisting 
of a chicken burger, bag of popcorn and popper for $5.  All students need to provide recess.  Muffins can 
be purchased for 50 cents.   
 
 
…………………………………………….                                          …………………………………. 
Parent Signature                                                                              Date 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Paige Lember who turns 7 on Sunday 


